
 
 
 
 

 

July 16, 2025 
 

�� ATTENTION TOWN OF LAWRENCE RESIDENTS 
Help Shape Safer Roads in Brown County! 

Brown County’s Safe Streets and Roads for All (SS4A) project is seeking input from residents as part of a 
county-wide effort to develop a Comprehensive Safety Action Plan. The long-term goal: eliminate all 
preventable roadway deaths and serious injuries on local roads. 

��� We need your help! 
Your feedback is vital in identifying specific roadway safety concerns in your community. Please take a few 
moments to complete the community-wide survey: 

���� Complete the survey here 

Your input will help the project team understand local safety challenges and guide the creation of effective, 
evidence-based solutions. These may include low-cost safety improvements, engineering fixes, and 
priority projects targeted where they’re needed most. 

��� All individual responses will remain confidential. 
 

������������ Get Involved! Attend a Public Meeting 
Learn more about the planning process and share your perspective at one of these sessions: 

• In-person: 
🗓🗓 Thursday, July 24 
����� 4:00 – 6:00 p.m. 
��� De Pere Community Center (Oak Room), 600 Grant St., De Pere 

• Virtual Option: 
🗓🗓 Thursday, July 24 
����� 6:00 – 7:00 p.m. 
�� Link will be available on the project website below 

For more information, please visit the project website: 
https://www.browncountywi.gov/departments/highway/general-information/ss4a/  

Help shape a safer future for all who live, work, and travel in Brown County — your voice matters! 

Sincerely, 

Kurt Minten 
Director of Public Works 

2400 Shady Court 
De Pere, WI  54115 

 

 (920) 336-9131 
 

townlaw@lawrencewi.gov 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Brown-County-SS4A
https://www.browncountywi.gov/departments/highway/general-information/ss4a/

